Morgan County
News Updates October 2013

There will be a meeting of the Community Criminal Corrections Board on Tuesday, October 29th
at 11am in the County Commission meeting room. The meeting is open to the public. Click
here for the agenda.

The Morgan County Courthouse will be closing at 1pm on Friday, October 11th.
The courthouse will be closed on Monday, October 14th in observance of Columbus Day.

On Monday, October 7th, Mr. Ora Ash, with the WV State Auditor's Office will be making a
presentation to assist volunteer board members in identifying fraud. The presentation will be
approximately 1 hour and will be held at 4pm in the County Commission meeting room at the
courthouse. All volunteer board members are encouraged to attend, however, the meeting is
open to the public. See you there!



